
 

 

       

           

  

 

TOPIC:  Discussion and possible action with respect to closing the purchase from Killam Properties, Ltd. of   

 

the Shiloh 12 acre tract located north of Del Mar Blvd. and east of Bob Bullock Loop 20     

 

SUBMITTED BY: Mr. Kenneth Valls      OF    Real Estate Attorney     

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:         

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   November 20, 2013     

RECOMMENDATION:   

 

It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees discuss and take possible action with respect to 

closing the purchase from Killam Properties, Ltd. of the Shiloh 12 acre tract located north of Del Mar Blvd.  

and east of Bob Bullock Loop 20. 
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